
 

 

 

Simonside Primary School 

Code of Conduct: Parents/Carers and Other Visitors to School 

Covid-19 Pandemic 

Rationale 

The purpose of this policy is to provide a reminder to all parents and carers about expected 

conduct during the current pandemic so that we can work together to ensure a safe and 

positive school environment for our children and staff. 

Key Aims 

RESPECT AND CONCERN FOR OTHERS AND THEIR RIGHTS 

We expect parents and carers to show respect and concern for others by: 

 Adhering to the timetable for staggered attendance at the beginning of the day and 

collection of children at the end of the day. 

 Arriving at school at the correct time each morning. 

 Not lingering at the school gates. 

 Adhering to a 2metre social distance from others at all times. 

 Leaving the vicinity as soon as you have brought/collected your child to/from school. 

 Using the correct point of entry and exits. 

 Not engaging staff in discussions during drop-off and collection. 

 Liaising with teachers via Seesaw or telephone to discuss issues or concerns. 

 Informing school immediately if you, your child, or any member of your family presents with 

symptoms of coronavirus.  Ensure that you follow self-isolation guidelines accordingly. 

 Understanding that if your child becomes ill during the school day, you will be required to 

collect your child from school immediately and arrange a coronavirus test.  

 Ensuring that your child has clean uniform on each day.  You must wash your child’s 

clothes as soon as they return home from school each day. 

 Understanding that no parents will be permitted to enter the school building during the 

pandemic. 

 Understanding that failure to comply with this policy may result in you being refused entry 

onto the school grounds to protect the health and safety of others. 

 

We trust that parents and carers will assist our school with the implementation of his policy 

and thank you for your continuing support. 

 


